
From: m.a. tate < > 
Sent: June 23, 2021 11:28 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Jurrius, Stephanie <stephanie.jurrius@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: stop the 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT 
TRUST. 

Farms feed people. Highways do not. 
Use a lane of the less utilized 407 if necessary. Do not destroy our farms and our communities. 
Trees take carbon dioxide from the air. 
What do you not understand.? 
I do not need to write lengthy letters or show you the environmental damage, you should be 
able to follow the science + cancel this poorly planned short sighted project. 
Sincerely, 
Mari-Anne Tate 
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